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VFW POST 846 NEWSLETTER                                                              
Emeritus Editor: Ray Calore     Guest Editor: Jonathan Hyde 

FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  
 

Sisters and Brothers—It has been a busy month and I truly appreciate all the efforts you have made to           
participate in a variety of activities.  

 The next monthly meeting will be on Thursday, June 12th at 5 pm.  I hope you will stay for the           
Commander’s Dinner at 6.  It is a special time when we are together. 

   The Breakfast is on Saturday, June 14th at 9 am.  The speaker is Jeff Barthel, a military memorabilia     
collector, so it will be an interesting ’show-and-tell.’   

   We had a good turn out for our Buddy Poppy Drive and want to thank Price Chopper [87th @ Antioch] for 
their warm welcome and hospitality. A few members did double duty, attending the Memorial Day Ceremony  
at the Johnson County Memorial Gardens, as well.  A wonderful event as it is every year. 

 We have had some interest from Auxiliary and Post members about participating in our 3rd Tuesday outing to 
visit Veterans at the VA.   Please consider it.  The Veterans look forward to our visits. 

       God Bless you all.                       Pres. Dana    913-391-0353 

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander  
 
 Comrades of Post 846, by the time you read this our State Convention will be held, and our new slate 

of Post Officers will take their positions.  . 

Commander – Martin Fries                          Quarter Master – Mike Crader 

Senior Vice Commander – Eric Bishop       3-year Trustee – Tony Huddleston 

Junior Vice Commander – BJ Cherilus       Chaplain – Lane Smith 
 

We had several events our post was part of for Memorial Day.  I spoke at the Wyandotte Korean and Vietnam 

Memorial and Chaplain Lane Smith was the guest speaker at the Johnson County Memorial Gardens.  Mike 

Martin and others were at the HyVee in Olathe promoting our Buddy Poppies.   
 

At the Memorial Day event at Johnson County Memorial Gardens, Lane Smith, BJ Cherilus and I are pictured 

with the Guest of Honor for the event 102 years old WWII Veteran, SFC Jon Martin, 84th Infantry Division who 

went was on Normandy Beach 2 weeks after the initial attack.  See photos on page 3. 
    

June’s breakfast is Saturday June 14 & STEAK Night IS BACK on June 20 from 6 to 7:30.    

 
Don’t forget about Friday Nights the post is open from 5 to 7 and dinner is provided for attendees. We 
will need hosting support for Fridays in June and July. Please help since it has been the same people 
for the past few months.  More support is needed to keep the post open on Friday Night.  
                                                                                                                                  Commander Martin Fries 



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  
 

Keep Norm Hollee, devoted PSTD counselor, in your prayers as he recovers from hip replacement surgery. 
We had a wonderful Memorial Day event at Johnson County Memorial Gardens honoring veterans who lost 
their lives defending our freedom and dedicated to veterans we lost his year.    

 

Infantryman’s Creed:  I carry America’s faith and honor against her enemies.                                                                
I am the King of Battle. I am what my country expects me to be.  

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
We are playing BINGO at the domiciliary. We go the third Tuesday of the month. This month, June 17.  If you 
are interested in going with us or helping with the treats we serve, please call me.  

We are also collecting clothes and sweatshirts for Fort Leavenworth and Annie’s Closet, this includes           
children’s items.  Please call me if you are unable to drop them at the post. Thanks so much for thinking of 
Annie’s Closet. Our veterans appreciate your thinking of them. 

                                   Chris Anderson.    913.940.1003  

 

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
June 12 @ 7 pm 

 
An informal dinner at 6pm 

on meeting night.  
Feel free to bring a dessert!   

Meetings are fun and              
informative.  

 
You’re involvement is  
the key to success!  



MEMORIAL DAY 2025 @  
Johnson County Memorial Gardens 
Sponsored by VFW Post 846 and  
American Legion Post 370  
Honoring veterans who lost their lives            
defending our freedom and dedicated to        
veterans we lost his year.  

  

 

Guest of Honor 102 year old WW II veteran: 

SFC Jon Martin, 84th Infantry Division who 

was on Normandy Beach 2 weeks after the 

initial attack.    



Memorial Weekend  
Buddy Poppy Drive 

The Auxiliary took shifts 
manning the Overland Park 
Price Chopper store at 87th 
and Antioch .  We met so 
many generous people and 
appreciate the store’s      
hospitality.  
Mike Martin, Michael 
Hobbs, Peggy Sullivan & Jon 
Hyde, manned the Buddy 
Poppy efforts at the Hy‐Vee 
store, 151 St. and Black Bob 
in Olathe.  

 846 ACTIVITIES 

We sincerely thank both of these stores for their on‐going 
support of our periodic fund drives supporting our efforts to 
serve Veterans.  

BINGO for Veterans  

at the Leavenworth VA 

The 3rd Tuesday of each month is a special  evening for the 

Veterans at the Leavenworth VA.  VFW Post 846 Auxiliary 

hosts an evening of Bingo with sweet treats as prizes.   

We also provide small gifts during special holiday times.   

Enjoyed by all.  The experience is heartfelt and open for   

participation by all.  Come join us.  

  

Debbie Winter, Sheryl Gulley and Laura Gulley hosted in May 

Dana  Pflumm and Deb 

Winter delivered dog treats 

to a local shelter in honor of  

National K9 Veterans 

Day. 

Honor Flight to  

Washington DC 

On March 27 & 28, Southern Cowley County Kansas Honor Flight took a 

group of Veterans on a tour of the historic sights in Washington DC.  Mike 

Martin, Joe Arnold and Darryl Shelton were among the veterans participating..  

Jagger Jacobs, one of the Guardians is also pictured.  



 

June 23 

Sunday, June 15 



 

Veterans Crisis Line:  
 
The Veterans Crisis Line connects 
 
 Veterans in crisis and  
 Families and  
 Friends  
 
with qualified, caring VA responders 
through a confidential toll-free hotline, 
online chat, or text.  
 
Veterans and their loved ones can  
call 988 and Press 1, chat online, or 
send a text message to 838255 to 
receive confidential crisis intervention 
and support 24 hours a day, 7 days 
a week, 365 days a year.  

 

In Honor of PTSD Awareness Day 
June 27, 2025  

We Reprise the Important  
Information from a 2024 Presentation 

 
The May, 2024 Breakfast featured  a talk by Cara Murray, 
LCSW.  She is the Suicide Prevention  Coordinator at the 
Kansas City VA Medical Center. 
 
She provided  valuable information about how to  identify 
crisis situations, respond at the moment, and how to 
guide someone for immediate help and  assistance.     
Prevention was also  a focus of her presentation. 
 
   
 



 

 

UPDATE PTSD/Veterans Benefit Program UPDATE 

Brothers and Sisters, 

A message from Mike Martin: The PTSD Class will be held at Post 
846 from now on.  Along with this move we are changing the 
name of the class to Veteran’s Benefit Class.  Norman Holle, Chuck 
Golba and I will still be teaching the class on Tuesday evenings at 1830 
hrs. 

I would like to take this time to thank the Lenexa VFW for hosting our 
classes for the last five years after we sold our building. 

As some of you are aware, Norman Holle fell, he had  surgery to replace 
the ball joint in his hip.  Currently he is on the mend. We don’t know 
when he will be returning to class but if you want to call him, his number 
is 913-856-4310. I’m sure he would love to hear from you. 

FYI: If you are not able to attend the Tuesday night class, I am available 
to meet you at the Post on Wednesday evening.  Call me at 913-271-
1832 to make an appointment. 

Buddy Poppy update: Memorial Day Weekend, Peggy Sullivan,  
Jonathan Hyde, Michael Hobbs and I collected donations for Buddy 
Poppies at the Hy-Vee store, 151 St. and Black Bob in Olathe.  The 
total collection was $876.52.  Many thanks to the above for taking 
the time to come out to assist in this worthy cause. 

VFW Post 846                                                 
10630-B Metcalf Lane 

Overland Park, Ks 66212 
Post# 913-735-3127                                            

Email: cmdr@vfwpost846ks.org 

Recruiting NEW members is on-going         
work. Let’s work together to get this done!  

  New Veteran Resource Initiative 

VFW Post 846 member, Joe Arnold has        

established a registered not-for-profit            

organization with a 3-part mission. 

Phase 1 is underway, developing an on-line  

resource for veterans in many categories, by 

national, state and community.  Phase 2        

development of regular outreach opportunities 

within the community.  Phase 3 is regionalized 

printed resources for distribution.  

See the United States Veteran Charity’s 

Mission and Vision at:  usvetcharity.com 
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


